
From: Nicole Onofrio 
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 9:17 AM
To: Cortney Brown
Subject: Resignation 

Good morning, 

I am writing with deep regret to inform you that I have handed in my letter of resignation today.  My last 
day will be June 3, 2015.  Mrs. Conway informed me to let someone from central office know.  I am also 
curious as how this will affect my pay since I elected at the beginning of the year to receive the balloon 
payment at the end of the year.  If you can get back to me with more information that would be 
great.  If you cannot reach me at the number below my cell phone is 203-305-8458.  Thank you for 
everything.  

Nicole Onofrio
Preschool Teacher
Derby Public Schools 
nonofrio@derbyps.org
203-446-4224
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